Our Team

Minister: Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha

519-620-4415

aubrey@cpcmail.ca

Family Pastor: Timothy Gibb

519-505-2396

tim@cpcmail.ca

Minister in Association: Rev. Dr. Wayne Dawes

Music Director: Brad Paddock

paddock.bm@gmail.com

Choir Director: Gwen Darling

gwen@cpcmail.ca

Office Administrator: Debbie McKevitt

office@cpcmail.ca

Office Hours:

Mon- Friday, 9.30 am - 12.30pm

Large Print Sunday Service Bulletins are available at the main entrance

Copies of the fall edition of Our Daily Bread and The Presbyterian Connection are available in the Sanctuary, front foyer and by the church office



@CentralChurchCa



7, Queen's Square Cambridge, ON N1S 1H4 (519) 623-1080 centralchurchcambridge.ca

September 23, 2018 10.00am

Call to Worship Sing unto the Lord

Worship How firm a foundation (685)

Welcome & Announcements

Prayer

Praise & Worship This beating heart

Build your kingdom

Your name

Prayer Song Come as you are

Message Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha

Offering

Closing Song Can't stop your love

Benediction

Children are encouraged to join us in Kidzone following 'Your name'

In the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, we welcome all who come to worship with us today. Visitors are invited to sign the guest book in the foyer.

Please join us after the service for coffee/tea & fellowship.

SERVICE AT CENTRAL

Greeters for today: Alistair McIlwratih

Greeters for next week: Lorna From

THIS COMING WEEK AT CENTRAL

Snr Youth	Sunday	6.30pm
Alpha	Monday	6.15pm
C&C Group	Tuesday	6.30pm
Board of Managers	"	7.00pm
Worship	"	7.00pm
M&O	"	7.00pm
Prayer Group	"	7.30pm
Bible Study	Thursday	7.00pm
Choir	Thursday	7.30pm
Women's Bible Study Friday		10.00am



Nursery: Infants –3 years old Kidzone: Ages 3– grade 4

Kidzone meets during the service in the fellowship hall. We engage in large group worship and teaching then break off into age based small groups for discussion and activities. Children can be picked up after the service from their small group Classrooms.

Ages 3 –5 classroom next to the Nursery

Grades 1-2 classroom opposite Minister's office

Grades 3-4 In the Riverside Loft (above library)

Announcements Page

Youth Choir

For all young voices, come to the choir room after the service on Sunday September 30th and join the team singing joyful praise to God

Hospital Visits

Visits will be conducted by Evelyn Gordon for the month of October

Communion Sunday

Communion Sunday service will be October 7th 10am

Key Holders

In the interest of security, all key holders are asked to complete the sheet in the hall following service stating their name and which keys they hold. Alternatively email Debbie at the office. Going forward a deposit of \$10 will be requested for the cutting of new keys.

UPCOMING EVENTS		
Snr & Jnr Youth	Sept 30th	6.30pm
Alpha	Oct 1st	6.15pm
C&C Group	Oct 2nd	6.30pm
Worship	"	7.00pm
Prayer Group	"	7.30pm
Bible Study	Oct 3rd	7.00pm
Choir	"	7.30pm
Women's Bible Study Oct 4th		10.00am

Copies of the fall edition of

Our Daily Bread and the Presbyterian Connection are available in the sanctuary as well as in the foyer and by the church office.



KidZone

Every Sunday!

During the Sunday morning service kids from JK-grade 4 enjoy music, videos and activities that point us to Jesus. It's like a mini AMPED experience every week!

Central Junior Youth

Starting September 30

Our new and exciting Junior High Ministry is designed for grades 5-8 and will be held every other week on Sundays from 6:30-8pm at Central Church.

JL Crew (Grade 5-8)

Starting Soon

Ever want to be involved in our Sunday morning ministries and thought that you were too young? You are never too young to help! Come join the crew and help in worship, hospitality and family ministries. Students will engage in 1 or 2 weeks of service each month and participate in 4-5 teaching/training sessions per year.

Central Youth

Starting September 23

A time to hang out, have fun and learn more about God. This ministry is designed for students from grade 9-12.

Central C&C

Starting September 25

Our new C&C community group is a great place to connect, ask your questions and grow in your relationship with Christ. Meeting every Tuesday from 6:30-8 at the church.

Central Fall Fest

October 27 (Watch our Facebook/Website for more details)

A family oriented festival focused on community and fun. Come and enjoy games, treats and fun costumes!



Notes from September Session meeting

- **Doors Open:** A big thank you to Andrew and Linda Foster who organized our participation in Doors Open Waterloo Region on Saturday September 15 and to everyone who volunteered on that day to make the event such a success. Over 700 people visited our church during the day.
- **Baptismal Font:** We wish to extend our most sincere appreciation to Hazel Buckle and her family who have donated a beautiful glass baptismal font in memory of Hazel's mother, Betty Malins. Fittingly, the first baby who will be baptized with the new font will be Betty's greatgrandchild on October 28.
- **Aubrey's vacation:** Aubrey will be away from October 12-19 leading the tour to Dubai. Timothy Gibb will preach on October 14 and 21.
- Leave of Absence: Greg Gowing has requested and been granted a one year leave of absence from his session duties. Greg is a very hard working member of the session who also volunteers in many different capacities in our church. He will continue his various other volunteer duties during this year.
- **Hospital visitors:** We have a very dedicated group of people in our congregation who visit the hospital on our behalf when someone from Central is hospitalized. Their visits are very much appreciated and we wish to extend our sincere thanks to them.
- Elvis concert: Proceeds from the concert on October 20 will be divided three ways: our Lesotho mission, our Guatemala mission and our Preservation Fund.

Doors Open 2018

The Waterloo Region Doors Open event on 15th September included Central this year and was a great success, with around 700 people visiting - twice the number predicted by the organizers. Judging by the questions the visitors asked, as well as presenting a historic building to the community, we also told the story of Central as a lively congregation to many who knew little about us. It was only possible with the many hours of work put in by the greeters, guides, musicians and bell ringers - thanks to you all!

Talent Show



The Mission & Outreach Committee of Central Presbyterian will once again host Sunday Night at Central.

The event will showcase on November 18, 2018 and will consist of talented people from within and outside our congregation to perform before an audience.

We are looking for individuals and groups of artists to sing, play an instrument or perform small skits. If you would like the opportunity to share your wonderful talents please do not be shy to come forward and submit your name.

You can contact Lawrence Cresswell at lawcress@gmail.com. or telephone 519-748-5288. The deadline for entries is September 30th. Please make the effort to contact me well before then so that we can prepare the program of participants.

RUN FOR RACHEL'S HOME

Its time for our annual fundraiser run!

We will enter a team for the Paul's Hamilton, Road2Hope Marathon.

Saturday Nov 3 5k and 10k

Sunday Nov 4 Half and full marathon

If you would like to be part of our team, please contact Elsie via email aebotha@rogers.com or tel: 519-620-4415.



The Alpha Team need your help in the next 11 weeks.

Do you have a homemade dessert that's a hands down family favourite?

Are you willing to make it for our guests for a Monday night?

Help us show our guests, we care, by providing this important part of our Alpha meal together.

Talk to Dawn McIlwraith at coffee after church, she will be in the church kitchen. Tel; 519-242-8213 or email dawn_i@gamv.ca

Let's discuss how we can use your talent!

WHERE'S THE SAUCE?



3001 cans/jars of pasta sauce will soon be filling the shelves at the Cambridge Self Help Food Bank.

Your Mission and Outreach committee thanks you for your tremendous support in helping to feed the hungry in our city.

Thanks to the efforts of Grace VanDruten her husband Henry and the mission & outreach committee who worked tirelessly throughout the summer to make this event such a huge success!

